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Commissioner Stamps joined state and local leaders at the groundbreaking ceremony at
the Compass Data Centers, marking the largest capital investment in Mississippi’s history.
This multi-billion-dollar project will create hundreds of jobs and position the state as a
key player in the tech industry. Not only is this a great investment for the state of
Mississippi, but it is located in the heart of the Central District. Commissioner Stamps
praises the investment as a major steps toward economic growth and innovation,
emphasizing its long-term impact on job creation and digital infrastructure.

Commissioner Stamps met with Reedtown Water Association to discuss the ongoing
issues concerning their water system. While the Public Service Commission does not

regulate water associations, Commissioner Stamps is dedicated to improving
infrastructure to ensure that residents under this system have their basic utility

necessities met. He will continue to work with Reedtown within his regulatory authority.
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Governor Reeves has announced that
there is financial support available for
homeowners and small business
owners who were affected by the
storms in December. Stay informed
click the link to learn more!

Disaster Relief
Assistance Available

On January 20, 2025, Commissioner
Stamps served as the keynote speaker
at the annual Martin Luther King Jr.
Breakfast in Grenada, Mississippi. This
annual event allows state and local
leaders to gather and share words of
wisdom to continue the teachings of Dr.
King. Grenada holds a special place in
the Civil Rights Movement, as Dr. King
visited in 1966, delivered a speech, and
even held a march with students.
Commissioner Stamps was elated to
serve as the keynote speaker at this
impactful event., whihc celebrates Dr.
King’s enduring legacy. In his
passionate speech, Commissioner
provided the audience with a
“roadmap” for progress and urged the
community to blossom into its full
potential. 
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MLK Day Luncheon

Atmos Energy Town Hall
 Working Together for a Safer
Community

On January 4, the Central District along with
Atmos Energy and MS Moves hosted a town
hall featuring representatives from each
stakeholder. The event focused on gas safety,
providing valuable information to the
community members and addressing
concerns. Attendees engaged in discussions
about safety protocals , recent incidents, and
preventative measures to ensure the well-
being of residents. This amazing collaberation
underscores our districts commitment to
partnership and community advocacy.  
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